The Ryde School

Pleasant Rise, Hatfield, Herts, AL9 SDR

01707 267333 | www.ryde.herts.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs Sue Thompson

Monday 3™ February 2025

Dear Parents and Carers

Year 3 are organising a cake sale for Wednesday 12" February. The children of Year 3 presented an
assembly about the cake sale today and have made posters to put up around the school.

This cake sale is being held to raise funds to support Laura, one of their classmates, who is being
treated for cancer. Understandably this time presents some challenges for Laura and her family. Her

class and the wider school community would like the opportunity to raise money that the family can
use as needed over the coming months.

On the day cakes will be on sale to all children at morning break. -

Cakes will also be on sale after school, and during parent’s evening, to all families and friends of the
school.

We would ask for families to donate cakes, either home-made or bought, to be brought to school on
the day of the sale.

Children and families will be welcome to make a donation at the sale for a cake of their choice.

Yours sincerely
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